
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Louise Nardone (Central Coast LHD) 

Tue 07/02/20231:52:00 PM (UTC+11:00) 

Colleen Tukavkin (Central Coast LHD) 

Steevie Chan (Central Coast LHD) 

MOH.0010.0194.0001 

Subject: WAIT TO HEAR FROM LOUISE - Central Coast Cancer Centre accreditation 
progress report; response to letter CD22/76887 

Attachment: Accreditation (2).zip 

This was what I sent Colleen. 
I'm not sure what TRIM means (this is all very new t o me), I'm thinking it's a system to keep track of 
outgoing correspondence or similar? 

Kind regards 
Louise 
Dr Louise Nardone 
Staff Specialist Radiation Oncologist and Director of Training 
Central Coast Cancer Centre 
Central Coast Local Health District 
T M - E 

Gosford Hospital, Holden Street 
Gosford, New South Wales 2250 

:l\t~ --- Central Coast 
NSW Local Health District 
CIIM;DIM[N'.T 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also 
acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From: Louise Nardone (Central Coast LHD) 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 February 2023 1:15 PM 
To: Accreditatio 
Cc: Matthew Sp 
Alvandi (Nepean 
(Central Coast L 

> 
Subject: Central Coast Cancer Centre accreditat ion progress report 

>; Roland Yeghiaian­
; Craig Kukard 

Western Sydney LHD) 
; Jane Ludbrook 



Dear Accreditation Team 
Please find attached our 3 month progress report. 
Thank you for your understanding in the delay in getting this to you. 

Kind regards 

Dr Louise Nardone 
Staff Specialist Radiation Oncologist and Director of Training 
Central Coast Cancer Centre 
Central Coast Local Health District 
T M - E 

Gosford Hospital, Holden Street 
Gosford, New South Wales 2250 

~I; Central Coast 
NSW 
CiOVUIM,tlln 

Local Health District 

MOH.0010.0194.0002 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also 
acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 




